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Telegramma di cordoglio del Santo Padre per le vittime dell’incendio in un centro commerciale a
Kemerovo (Russia)

Pubblichiamo di seguito il telegramma di cordoglio per le vittime dell’incendio divampato nel centro commerciale
Winter Cherry nella città siberiana di Kemerovo (Russia), inviato dal Cardinale Segretario di Stato, Pietro
Parolin, a nome del Santo Padre Francesco:

Telegramma

His Holiness Pope Francis was deeply saddened to learn of the fire which struck the Winter Cherry complex in
Kemerovo, and he offers heartfelt condolences to all those affected by this tragedy. Entrusting the deceased,
especially the many children who lost their lives, to the merciful love of God Almighty, His Holiness offers the
assurance of his prayers for all who mourn their loss. With the assurance of his spiritual closeness to the
authorities and emergency personnel as they assist the injured and continue their search for the missing, Pope
Francis invokes upon all the divine blessings of peace and consolation.

Cardinal Pietro Parolin
Secretary of State
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